
 

               

Polish Home Association and Consulate of the Republic of 

Poland in Seattle invites you 

to a historial presentation and tribute to  

“Japan’s Rescue of Polish Children from Siberia from 

1920 to 1923” 

 

 Saturday, February 7, 2015 at 4PM 

at 

The Polish Cultural Center  

1714 18th Ave. Seatte, WA. 98122 

The program includes a presentation by Martha Golubiec on the Japanese historical rescue of 

Polish children from Siberia after the Russian Revolution. They found refuge in Japan and their 

journey continued to Poland via Seattle.   Anna Domaradzka, daughter of Leopold Kulesza, who 

was one of the rescued children, will be present at the event. Representative from Consulate of 

Japan in Seattle has been invited to attend. The event is free and open to the public. For more 

information please contact polishconsulseattle@outlook.com or call 206 948-8064.   
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